
ATHENS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

Budget Workshop     5 PM     October 23, 2018 

 

 

 

Chairwoman Christine Vough called the meeting to order at 5:14 PM.  Supervisors also present 

were Susan Seck and Kirstie Lake.  Tressa Heffron and George Ballenstedt were absent.  

Treasurer Ruth Casterline and Secretary Robin Smith were also in attendance.  Christine led 

everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Christine signed the Thomas Avenue bridge reimbursement letter for Invoice #6. 

 

On motion of Kirstie, second by Susan, it was unanimous to approve the pay schedule for 2019. 

 

On motion of Kirstie, second by Susan, it was unanimous to sign the signatory authorization 

letter for the new police car.  The car will be here October 25
th

. 

 

On motion of Kirstie, second by Christine, it was unanimous to accept the quote for the wall 

heater and installation in the recycling center from Jeff Paul Heating in the amount of $1,750.  

This will be paid from line item 409.250. 

 

The budget workshop commenced at this time.   

 

On motion of Susan, second by Kirstie, it was unanimous to move $15,153 from Act 13 check #7 

to part-time police wages for 2018. 

 

Chairwoman Vough recessed the workshop for an executive session for personnel and real 

estate at 6:52 PM.  The regular meeting reconvened at 7:18 PM. 

 

There being no further business, on motion of Kirstie, second by Susan, the meeting adjourned 

at 7:22 PM. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

      Robin L. Smith 

     Athens Township Secretary     

 


